Hudson City School District
215 Harry Howard Avenue
Hudson, New York 12534-1606
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District Office

(518) 828-4360 Ext. 2101
Fax: (518) 697-8777

February 23, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for staying alert to our emergency school closings this winter. Previously, our
district calendar allotted four snow days for the 2014-15 school year. However, due to an
unexpected number of hazardous weather conditions, it was necessary to use five snow
days so far. To make up for the additional snow day that we used, we will now be holding
school on Friday, April 10.

As indicated on our district calendar, which can be found on our website, the district’s
designated “Emergency Closing Make-up Days” are April 10, April 9, and April 8.
Currently, we are only scheduled to use our first make-up day, April 10. However, if we
need to have another emergency school closing this year, we will make up school on
April 9, and so on.

I appreciate your cooperation as we work to keep our students, faculty, and families safe.

Sincerely,
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